
 

 

 
 

Announcement  
 

Athens, June 27, 2024 – Hellenic Telecommunications Organization S.A. (“OTE SA”) announces that on June 
27, 2024 its subsidiary OTE plc, issued a €40 million bond due October 2024. The yield was set at 3,997% per 
annum. The new bond was fully subscribed by Deutsche Telekom AG.   

The proceeds of the new bond will be used to cover the general corporate needs of OTE Group. 

 

  FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: 

OTE GROUP INVESTOR RELATIONS 
Τel. +30 210-6118190 
E-mail: iroffice@ote.gr, sziavra@ote.gr  
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